
FIFTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME (Year C) 
Sunday 10th February 2019  

Weekday Readings: Year I Divine Office: Week 1 

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES 

Saturday 9th Feb.  9.30 p.m. 
5.15 p.m. 
6.00 p.m. 

Mass (in Latin)  
Confessions 
Mass (Int. The Parish) 

Sunday 10th Feb. 8.30 a.m. 
10.30 a.m. 

Mass (Int. Pam Murray RIP) 
Mass (Int. Kitt D’Encer RIP) 

Tuesday 12th Feb. 7.00 p.m. Mass  

Wednesday 13th Feb. 10.30 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
12 noon 

Mass  (Int. John & Anne West) 
Exposition 
The Angelus 

Thursday 14th Feb. 12 noon 
12.05 p.m. 

The Angelus 
 Mass - St Cyril & St Methodius 
            (Int. Fr John Greatbatch) 

Friday 15th Feb. 10.00 a.m. 
10.30 a.m. 

The Rosary 
Mass (Int. Trevor de Sampayo RIP) 

Saturday 16th Feb. 9.30 a.m. 
5.15 p.m. 
6.00 p.m. 

Mass (in Latin)  
Confessions 
Mass (Int. The Parish) 

Sunday 17th Feb. 8.30 a.m. 
10.30 a.m. 

Mass  (Int. Kathleen Radley RIP) 
Mass (Int. Cyril Nicholls RIP) 

ORDINARIATE MASSES: Sunday 5.00pm & Wednesday 7.00 p.m. 

PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellcatholicparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

The parish secretary is usually in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

POPE FRANCIS’  FEBRUARY  INTENTION 

Human Trafficking: For  a generous welcome to the victims of 
human trafficking, of enforced prostitution, and of violence. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sun 10th Feb, 8.30am - Pam Murray RIP (Month Mind Mass). 10.30am - 
Kitt D’Encer RIP (June Blakemore’s intention). Wed 13th Feb - John & Anne West 
(Mollie Cundy & Beryl Blackwell’s intention). Thurs 14th Feb - Fr John Greatbatch 
(Parish intention). Fri 15th Feb - Trevor de Sampayo RIP (Maria Dias’ intention). Sun 
17th Feb, 8.30am - Kathleen Radley RIP (Rosemary Jeffrey’s intention). 10.30am - 
Cyril Nicholls RIP (Veronica Nicholls’ intention). 

REQUIESCANT IN PACE 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Kathleen Thomas who died recently. 
Her Requiem Mass will take place on Tuesday 19th February at 11.30am. 
Please remember in your prayers Kathleen’s family at this difficult time.. 

Please also pray for the repose of the soul of Kathleen Radley and for all those 
who mourn her passing. Her Requiem Mass will take place on Wednesday 27th 
February at 10.30am. 

Both Kathleen Thomas and Kathleen Radley were very loyal and committed 
members of this parish and much loved by all who remember them. 

FR PETER’S INDUCTION AS A CANON OF THE CATHEDRAL CHAPTER 
Fr Peter’s Induction as a Canon will take place on Monday 25th March 2019 at 
the Cathedral, to which all are most welcome. Details of time etc will follow. 
Many thanks to all who have  given so generously towards the cost of the new 
vestments that Fr Peter has to purchase for this new appointment. For those who 
have not already done so and who wish to make a donation, please put it in an 
clearly marked envelope and drop it into the parish office. The amount collected 
will be published next week. 

I would like to thank parishioners for their generosity in helping me to purchase 
the cassock and other items that have to be purchased on becoming a Canon. It 
is an enormous help and very much appreciated.  Fr. Peter 

PARISH BREAKFAST 

As the Parish Breakfast had to be cancelled last Sunday, it will now take place 
this Sunday 10th February after the 8.30am Mass All are most welcome. 

ST AUGUSTINE’S SEWING GROUP 

The next monthly meeting is this Tuesday 12th February, 2.30 p.m. to 4 p.m. at 
Ann Bassett's house - 17, Porthmeor Road,  St. Austell PL25 3LT.  Anyone 
interested is welcome.  Bring along your own current projects and share 
knowledge and sewing tips! There is a Craft table planned for the weekend of 
2nd/3rd March, just before the beginning of Lent. Details later.   

CARMELITE SECULAR ORDER GROUP 

Meeting this coming Thursday 14th February, 10.30am - 3.00pm  in Cuthbert 
Mayne Room. 



LOURDES FUND COLLECTION 

There will be a collection for the Lourdes Fund after all Masses next weekend 
16th/17th February. Parish donations are invaluable for helping some of the 
sick pilgrims from our diocese and in particular our youth, to be able to go on 
the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes each year.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

Parish Lunch: Sunday 19th May at The Britannia Inn, Par 

Children’s Liturgy Training Day: Saturday 30th March, 10.30am - 3.30pm 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to all those who have faithfully visited, kindly sent cards & 
messages of encouragement, and who have constantly held Paul Briscoe in your 
prayers during the long road of recovery from his stroke. He has now, at long 
last, been able to return home and would greatly appreciate your continued 
support and visits. 

VOCATIONS RETREAT AT BUCKFAST ABBEY 

Friday 22nd - Sunday 24th March 2019 

“Call on me, and I will show you great and wonderful things which you have 
not known” (Jeremiah 33:3) 
A two day retreat with space to pray and reflect on the call of God and what it 
might mean for you in the beautiful monastic setting of Buckfast Abbey. For 
those discerning their vocation, this provides an opportunity to meet others who 
are also wondering about God’s call and those who have already made the 
choice to live the religious life in the Church. The retreat commences at 4.00pm 
on Friday 22nd and concludes  after lunch on Sunday 24th March.  If you feel 
that the Lord is calling you in some way - as a priest, or as a brother, or you are 
not too sure, please contact Fr Ralph Candy, Vocations Director for the Diocese 
of Plymouth: tel 01803 557518, email: vocation@prcdtr.org.uk 

DIOCESAN RESIDENTIAL RETREATS 

Details of the Diocesan Retreats organised by the Diocesan Ignatian Spirituality 
Group are now on the notice board in the Porch. The retreats are not preached 
retreats (other than a homily at Mass). They are silent, individually guided 
retreats so that each one can make their own spiritual journey. There is a 
mixture of weekend, mid-week and six-day retreats and it is also possible to 
arrange retreats for one or two people at other times of the year. For more 
information please contact Elaine on 01752 657469 or by email: 
elaineclcplymouth@gmail.com  Early booking is advisable to avoid 
disappointment. Booking forms are available on the table in the Narthex. 

DIOCESAN YOUTH PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 

1st - 8th August 2019, at a cost of £495 (fully inclusive). Further details are 
available from Rev Anthony O’Gorman, tel: 01637 851697, email: 
Anthony.O’Gorman@prcdtr.org.uk 

 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 

1st - 8th August 2019, travelling by air from Exeter at a cost of £795pp fully 
inclusive. For more information please contact the Pilgrimage Director, Fr. 
Kieran Kirby: 01803 294142 or the Tour Operator, Joe Walsh Tours: 0203 
4680617, email: info@joewalshtours.co.uk. Booking forms are available on the 
table in the Narthex. Fr Kieran has asked that parishioners, in particular the 
young people, be reminded that funding is available and that they should 
contact Fr Kieran to discuss this. 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER (formerly Women’s World Day of Prayer) 
The World Day of Prayer is an international ecumenical Christian laywomen’s 
initiative which is celebrated annually in over 170 countries on the first Friday 
in March. This year the service, which is entitled, ‘Come! Everything is Ready’, 
has been prepared by the women of Slovenia and is being hosted by St 
Augustine’s on Friday 1st March.  There will be two services, one at 2.00pm 
and the other in the evening at 7.00pm. If you are able to attend one of these 
services, please come and help to give a warm welcome to our Christian friends 
from the other churches in the town. 
 COLLECTIONS - Thank you  
The parish collection total below does not include Standing Orders which 
average at £340 per week. Cheques should be made payable to: PRCDTR St. 
Austell Parish. 
Parish collection: £607.30; Candles: £24.70; Coffee: £14.10; Flowers: £7.55; 
Seminarian Fund: £2.00; Crib Offerings: £9.30; CSM: £30.00. 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 

Please remember in your prayers those in the parish who are sick or housebound 
especially Pauline Abdey, Fred Abraham, Sylvia Austin, Maura Bennett, 
Brendan Bowe, Teiaia Bradbury, Joan Butler, James & Margaret Clapp, 
Maureen Coles, Mary Coupe, Sue Dugmore, Helen Gibson, Pat Giles, Elaine 
Gladwin, Florence Godolphin, Teresita Hill, Mary Hughes, Cynthia Longthorp, 
Elizabeth McKie, Carmen Matthews, Sarah Mitchell, Mary O’Brien,  Valerie 
Parkinson, June Parsons, Edwina Porter-Duncan, Tony Shortall,  Lydia 
Stephens, Amanda Stickney, Paddy Wellington, Pauline Whitford, Sally Wilson.    

COGITAMENTA 

“Grace can pardon our ungodliness and justify us with Christ's righteousness; it 
can put the Spirit of Jesus Christ within us; it can help us when we are down; it 
can heal us when we are wounded; it can multiply pardons, as we through 
frailty multiply transgressions.”                               John Bunyan (1628-1688)  

St Augustine of Hippo Parish  

is part of 

Plymouth R.C. Diocese 

Registered Charity No. 213227 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives 

Fran Evans - Tel: 01726 812441 

Pat Whitehouse - Tel: 01726 814415 

Diocesan Safeguarding Office  

Tel: 01364 645430 


